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No More Free Flights: Employee Travel Time Is Now Compensable
Under Washington Law

In Port of Tacoma v. Sacks, the Court of Appeals of the State of Washington recently held that all out-of-town
employee travel time is compensable under state law. The decision confirms the Washington State Department
of Labor & Industries' (L&I) interpretation that all travel time related to work is compensable, regardless of
when it takes place. Accordingly, all businesses with hourly employees located in Washington should become
familiar with the changes to the law. Click here to read the article.
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The regulatory landscape, appetite for administrative agency enforcement, and judicial interpretations related to
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